
ANNUAL REPORT 1955 

On June 22 the Permanent Representatives to the North Atlantic 
Couricil signed an agreement for co-operation regarding atomic informa-
tion. The official Canadian acceptance of the agreement was made known 
on August 26. 

On July 16 it was announced that the North Atlantic Council was 
establishing a programme for NATO fellowships and scholarships. The 
awards enable scholars from one NATO country to pursue, in other 
NATO countries, studies which will reveal the common heritage  and  
historical experience of the North Atlantic nations, and will give insight 
into the present needs and prospects of future development of the North 
Atlantic area considered as a community. The preliminary selection of 
Canadian candidates is made by the Royal Society of Canada for sub-
mission to the Selection Committee at NATO headquarters. The estab-
lishment of these awards is one of a series of measures designed to further 
the objectives of Article 2 of the North Atlantic Treaty. 
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